
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 23, 1993 

TIME: 8:30 A.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Sally Beals 

1 c. Mark Kingseed 
James Singer 
J. v. Stone 

City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 

Mr. Robert Wildermuth, Sr., Mr. Rob Wildermuth and Steve 
Dennison were present at this meeting to present to Council a 
proposal prepared by K & W Development, Inc. for the development 
of the residential pods in and around the Yankee Trace Golf 
Course. The Wildermuths outlined the history of their company 
and reviewed their proposal. 

~~~ 
Marilyn J. McLaughlln -
Clerk of Council 


